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Our local school board members are intent on banning books based on their own 

personal preferences. They use words like “woke” to describe books written by and 

about brown people. They accuse other community members who support the 

LGBTQ community of being “groomers”. Oregon has a shameful history of legal 

racism. Let’s turn this around by prohibiting book bans. 


